
EACP Committee 

From: 	 Bodhi <bodhi@doorwayintolight.org > 

Sent: 	 Monday, September 07, 2020 8:47 PM 

To: 	 EACP Committee 

Subject: 	 PESTICIDE FREE! 

Please 

For the sake of our children and their children and all who use our beautiful parks and roadways And for the earth itself. 

the ground, the air, the water PLEASE vote to have our parks and roadways PESTICIDE FREE! 

Thankyou 

Reverend Bodhi Be 

Executive Director/ Doorway Into Light 

www.doorwayintolight.org  
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